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Secretary Gray Celebrates Wyoming House’s Passage of Entire 
Election Integrity Agenda with Passage of Measures to  

Ban Foreign Funding of Ballot Measures, Ban Ranked Choice 
Voting, Strengthen Voter List Maintenance 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – On February 12th, the Wyoming House of Representatives passed House 
Bill 165, which bans ranked choice voting in Wyoming, House Bill 318, which ensures proper voter list 
maintenance and clean voter rolls, and House Bill 337, which prohibits foreign funding of ballot measures 
in Wyoming. The passage of these bills marks the passage in the House of the entirety of Wyoming 
Secretary of State Chuck Gray’s election integrity reform agenda announced in December 2024. Earlier 
this session, the House passed measures to require proof of citizenship and residency to vote, ban ballot 
drop boxes, strengthen Wyoming’s Voter ID statute, ban ballot harvesting, impose a durational residency 
requirement to vote in Wyoming, ban foreign funding of election administration, and provide for hand 
recounts of elections. These bills will not move onto the Senate. These bills will now be considered by 
the Senate. 

“The Wyoming House’s passage of our entire conservative election integrity reform agenda is a 
wonderful moment for our state. It is so important that action has been taken to advance all of these 
conservative election integrity issues that the people of Wyoming want. As the 2025 Legislative Session 
moves forward, I look forward to continuing to work with the Wyoming Legislature to achieve 
meaningful, conservative election integrity reform.” 
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